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St Winifreds Care Home welcomes the Travelling Troubadour

On Monday 12 June we were excited to have a visit from Trevor the 'Travelling Troubadour' here at St Winifreds Care Home.

Our residents who attended enjoyed singing and tapping their feet along to his songs.

As the weather has been so warm, we've been making sure everyone has kept cool and hydrated – and what better way than with

delicious ice lollies! Yum!

 

 


